
AGM 2025 

  I wish to inform everyone of the up-and-coming 

AGM at best Western in Coburg in the main ball room 

upstairs. This is going to be held at 9 AM September 

7th 2025. There will be a hot breakfast served at 

approximately 9 AM followed by our AGM at 10 AM 

sharp. We ask you to RSVP if you plan on attending 

so we can ensure that we reserve for the right 

amount of people 

      Randy has completed our 2025-2026 membership 

cards so they can be picked up on a Sunday or you 

can pre-arrange with Randy for a E transfer/ mail out 

if your unavailable to attend on a Sunday 9-12 

excluding holidays.  

  The early bird fee of $200 Will be collected up until 

August 31 12 PM. You stand a chance of winning 

your membership fee of $200 back. This for drawl 

will take place at the AGM and the winner will be 

notified.  

  All members are reminded that the gate code will 

be changing September 7th and that the club will be 

closed because of a skeet event next door. 

      If you have Recently updated your R pal or your 

CSSA can you please bring your updated card for our 

files. If you have any changes to your information, we 

ask you inform us. If there are NO changes then you 

are NOT required to fill out an update form. 


